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The Pope meets the parents of the American student found dead in the Tiber

Vatican City, 6 July 2016 – Early this morning, before the audience in the Paul VI Hall with pilgrims from Lyon,
the Holy Father met with the parents of Beau Solomon, the North American student found dead in the River
Tiber a few days ago. He expressed his heartfelt participation in their mourning, and his closeness in prayer to
the Lord for the tragic death of the youth.


